
 

 

 
Gymnastics Season 2019-2020 

OGBC Letter of Acknowledgment 
 

 
 
As a member of Olympia Gymnastics Booster Club, you agree to the following: 
 
I acknowledge that I will follow the Olympia Gymnastics Booster Club (OGBC) By-Laws and Operating Rules 
and Procedures.  I understand that the OGBC By-Laws and Operating Procedures are available on the OGBC 
website (www.olympiabooster.com).   
 
I acknowledge the fact that all families (boys, girls and Xcel) will work all meets hosted by OGBC. I understand 
that by hosting these meets, it is OGBC’s primary fundraising activities.  That fundraising supports all OGBC 
gymnasts and helps to keep OGBC competition dues to a minimum. 
 
I acknowledge that I will pay the OGBC dues per the payment schedule.  I understand that the payment 
schedule is posted on the OGBC website (www.olympiabooster.com). 
 
If I do not abide by the terms set forth by OGBC Board, I understand that my family will not be in good 
standing with OGBC, and my gymnast(s) may be pulled from future competition by OGA. 
 

 

 

Each year, a team directory is made of all current gymnasts through the OGBC website. The system collects 

name, phone numbers and email address of the parents. We will be communicating with you via email, 

along with our website, all information that will be needed for our upcoming events +/or meet(s). 
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